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The decision by the government this week to invite 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children back into 

school has resulted in many hours of discussion and 

planning. This is, of course, taking a great deal of 

my time. With this in mind I hope you understand 

why this newsletter is so brief. 
 

Dear Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 parents 

Thank you for your responses regarding 1st June and also 

for your kind words of support and understanding during 

this difficult time, it really is very much appreciated. 

We are sorry that we have not been able to respond to 

individual queries and we do understand that everyone 

has concerns and reservations but the main purpose of 

the exercise was to gauge numbers for planning 

purposes. 

Our analysis and planning is ongoing and we are not yet 

in a position to advise how, or if, we are able to support 

additional pupils from 1st June.  Once we have completed 

this process we will be in touch again. 
 

Home Learning will continue to be available for ALL 

pupils not attending school, either before or after 1st 

June (with the exception of the half term break). 

Clap for our 

 Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Headteacher’s Message 

Every Thursday we clap ever loudly for our 

key worker heroes. Last night was slightly 

different though - last night I clapped for 

our Year 6 children who would have 

completed their SATS if they had been in 

school. Yesterday, they would have 

finished their Mathematics 3 paper and 

cheered so loudly that everyone in school 

could have heard. 
  

Year 6, we are incredibly proud of the 

progress you have made academically and 

personally. Whether you were keen to sit 

the SATs or not, we know that they were an 

important moment in your school lives just 

as the cheering at the end of it was!!!  
  

We know how hard you have worked, it is 

important to mark that commitment.  

Keep being brilliant our ASJ heroes! 
  

Jane Hainsworth 

Headteacher 
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